
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

7th May 2021 

 

Message from the Dental Council of Trinidad and Tobago 

 

In light of the Honourable Prime Minister, Dr. Keith Rowley’s mandate for a 

lockdown of non-essential services from May 8th until May 23rd 2021, the DCTT 

wishes to advise the following. 

 

Dentistry, as far as the Prime Minister has determined, does fall under the 

essential private health sector which should remain accessible for Emergency 

Services ONLY.  In this regard we do advise that all necessary precautions be 

taken to safeguard your staff, your patients and yourself.  

 

We strongly advise that the strictest protocols be maintained with regard to 

PPE and infection control, as outlined in previous guidelines, when dealing 

with dental emergencies. 

 

The DCTT thanks you for your continued support and will continue to update 

you as more information becomes available. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

-------------------------------------- 

Dr. Ingrid Seeberan 

Secretary  

DCTT 

  


